
 

 

Camp Lone Star 2020 Info + Virtual Benefit Concert TONIGHT 
 
Brianna Schneider 
May 1, 2020 
 

Dear Subregion 4! I am the director for Camp Lone Star this year and I am very excited to tell you about 

the details of our workshop this summer on behalf of our Core-Staff team. There are a few documents 

attached, including: 

 

A General Information Letter Explaining Details About This Year's Camp Including The Theme, Dates, 

Deadlines, Fees, And How To Register 

 

A Donation Letter With Details On How To Donate  

 

Our website is also up to date with registration, all information, and contact points: wearecamplonestar 

and you can follow us on Facebook at Camp Lone Star and Instagram @ wearecamplonestar for the latest 

updates. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions, you can email me directly, at our camp email: 

camplonestar@ gmail,com, or give me a call or text at 505-917-1598 

 

Concerning the current situation with COVID-19, at this time we are planning to run Camp Lone Star 

2020 as per usual on the beautiful Morgan ranch. However, the safety and well-being of our camp family 

is our highest priority, and our core team is working hard to prepare for various contingencies. We are 

continuing to follow the recommended guidelines by the CDC, and if we are unable to meet in person at 

the end of June, we will instead have a virtual Camp Lone Star experience, which we will provide more 

details on if this is the best choice. We will update you as we know more and are able to make a clear 

decision on how to proceed for Camp Lone Star 2020. 

 

If conditions allow us to safely have our camp in person, we will work to establish safe procedures 

including the following guidelines: 

 

Participants, staff, and all guests must be fever-free for two weeks prior to arriving at camp. 

 

Participants, staff, and all guests must feel well on opening day. 

 

Participants, staff, and all guests must live in a home environment that has been free of COVID-

19 for over two weeks and be medically cleared to attend. 

 

We will add screening criteria based on the latest information and best practices at a future date. 

 

We at Camp Lone Star believe in fostering an atmosphere that gives youth an opportunity to live better 

and more meaningful lives. We strive to connect each person to the core of their soul and guide them in 

deepening their sense of spirituality and identity. Though everyday of our lives seems to be a little 

stranger, this mission has not and will not change. 

 

Love Always, 

 

Brianna Schneider 

Director 



 

 

Camp Lone Star 2020 - Light the Torch Talent Show 

 

 
 

Hey all you talented people! 

 

We want to invite you to our social distance benefit talent show via Facebook live this Saturday, May 2nd 

from 7-9 pm CT on the Camp Lone Star page. 

 

During this event we will be inviting you to join us with whatever talent you want to share. 

 

You can either request to join us on the live stream or send us a video that we can share during the stream. 

 

Please send in videos by 12 pm CT Saturday or let us know if you want to join the live stream and we will 

do a test to make sure we can connect. 

 

Donations can be made through our website and will be made available during the livestream. Part of the 

proceeds will go to the COVID-19 solidarity response fund. 

 

If you want to share your talent, sign up here! 

 

 
 

See more updates on our Facebook page. Don't forget to "Like" us.  

 



 

Dear families,  

We are excited to announce Camp Lone Star’s Summer Workshop 2020! Camp Lone Star is a 
Subregion 4 workshop that is held every summer at Tejas Trails. At Camp Lone Star, we strive to help all 
experience the heart of God in their lives, to start or continue the process of deepening their relationship 
with God and True Parents, and to develop confidence in their identity as God’s children to give back to 
their communities as filial sons and daughters.  

Originating in 2004, Camp Lone Star (CLS) was founded by two blessed children, Shin Chun Lee 
and Jena Choi.  Together they created the first Camp Lone Star workshop in Texas.  Since then, Camp 
Lone Star has had workshops every year and gone from hosting workshops from just 40 participants and 
staff to workshops with over 150 participants and staff.  Everything about the CLS workshop experience is 
created and run by us, the younger generation.  These people are mainly older brothers and sisters who 
are dedicated to giving their younger brothers and sisters the opportunity to live better and more 
meaningful lives. 

With this vision, Camp Lone Star focuses on a specific theme for each workshop. From this 
theme, we plan our activities and lectures. This summer, our theme is “Light the Torch.” ​Through this 
workshop, we hope to ignite the desire in each of us to carry the flame from those that came before us 
and inspire a legacy of love for generations to come. We hope that this can serve as an opportunity to not 
only inspire but also give guidance on how to love and care for ourselves in order to love and serve the 
world. 

The Core Staff for this summer’s workshop are: 

➢ Director:  Brianna Schneider 
➢ Assistant directors: Sarah Jackson and Taishi Minosoko  
➢ Activities : Yuri Ando and Yusuke Jackson 
➢ General Affairs : Kason Kebaso and Ellen Kashala  

 
Workshop Facility  

Since 2008, we have been blessed to hold our workshops at beautiful Tejas Trails in Blanco, TX. 
Having inherited the ranch property from his father, Ken Morgan had a vision to build and use the land for 
a higher purpose. Ken Morgan has given all his investments and efforts into constantly developing the 
property for campers and families to experience the beauty and love of God’s creation. The ranch is fully 
equipped with a main hall, 6 furnished cabins, 12 furnished dormitories, recording studio, basketball and 
soccer courts, and more. In addition to the natural beauty of creation, campers can also enjoy activities 
such as volleyball, basketball, a game at the horseshoe range, and swimming. 

Workshop Dates  

o Staff Workshop The Friday afternoon of June 26​th​ to Sunday June 28​th  
o Participant Workshop The Sunday evening of June 28​th​ to Saturday July 4​st  

Workshop Deadlines  

o Staff May 24​th  
o Early Bird, Scholarship, T-shirt May 24​th  
o Regular Fee Admission June 7​th  



 

 
Workshop Fees  

Staff $65 
Early Bird $280  

➢ Siblings $260  
Regular Admission $300  

➢ Siblings $280  

Workshop Qualifications  

Youth who are at least 12 years of age or are going into 7​th​ grade may register for Camp Lone 
Star. Young adults who have completed their junior year of high school may apply as co-captains for the 
workshop. Young adults who are in or have completed their senior year of high school may apply for other 
positions of the workshop including captain, activities, kitchen, arts and crafts, music, photography, and 
general.  

How to Register or Apply  

Applications for staff and participants can be found and filled on our Camp Lone Star website: 
wearecamplonestar.com ​. Please read through and fill out the application carefully and completely. The 
applications provide Core Staff with important information for the safety of participants. Payments may be 
made online, or by card/cash during registration time at the beginning of the staff and participant 
workshop at Tejas Trails. Please be aware if you are paying with a card, there will be an extra 3% service 
charge added to your fee. You may also hand the fee in person to any of the Core Staff members prior to 
the workshop, or send it to the address shown below. We will no longer be accepting checks.  

Camp Lone Star 
1213 Crestview Dr 
Bedford TX, 76021 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, our contact information can be found on our website, or 

you can send us an email at ​camplonestar@gmail.com​. We are very excited to see you and look forward 
to having another amazing summer workshop!  

Gratefully yours, 

 
Brianna Schneider 
Director, Camp Lone Star Summer Workshop 2020 



 

 
Dear families, 
 

This summer we will be holding our annual summer workshop at Camp Lone Star in Blanco, Texas. We 
always strive to make each workshop better and more exciting than previous ones and seek to create a valuable 
experience through which participants can grow and develop internally. 
 

However, putting on a first-rate workshop is impossible without financial support. So we are asking you, 
the supporters of the education of our youth, to help us in creating this wonderful workshop experience that our 
kids look forward to each and every year. We would be grateful if you could help us by ​donating $20, $50, $100, or 
even by sponsoring a participant from your community for $280​. 
 

We have made donating even easier by adding the option of online donations through Paypal on our 
website: ​www.wearecamplonestar.com​. 
 

It is our staff’s commitment to allow every young person the opportunity to attend. Your donation will 
help Camp Lone Star provide the best workshop possible for our youth and young adults, and also help those 
families who cannot afford the participant fee through the scholarship fund. Our greatest concern is that everyone 
has the opportunity to attend a life changing workshop. We want to do everything we can to make that possible. 
This summer ​our donation goal is $4,000​. Making your donation today allows us to accept all prospective 
participants who could not come otherwise. 
 
Thank you so much for your support. 
 
□ Donate to Camp Lone Star 
Amount​: _______________ 
 
Method of Payment ​ (Cash, Check, or Paypal) 
Make checks payable to ​: 
HSA-UWC​ Attn: Camp Lone Star 
 
□ Sponsor a child 
If you have a specific child in mind, print their name below 
 
____________________ 
 
 
Send all donations to: 
 
Camp Lone Star 
1213 Crestview Dr 
Bedford TX, 76021 
 
Gratefully yours, 

 
Brianna Schneider  
CLS Director 


